

Queensland Dairyfarmers' Organisation Limited ABN: 90 090 629 066

Friday 12th September, 2008

Australian Consumer and Competition Commission GPO Box 3131 Canberra ACT 2601.

Attention Monica Bourke

Dear Monica.

I write to acknowledge receipt of your recent correspondence relating to the application for authorization lodged by the Dairy Farmers Milk Co-operative and Australian Co-operative Foods, with the ACCC.

Our organisation supports the continuation of the policies for pricing and purchasing of milk as outlined in the current milk supply agreement between Dairy Farmers Milk Co-operative and Australian Co-operative Foods that was lodged in May 2008, with the ACCC.

We further support and acknowledge the necessary changes that now arise as a result of the proposed sale of Australian Co-operative Foods to National Foods Limited. This amended application, in our view is necessary to ensure a smooth transition and sale process. This amendment will allow minimal disruption to producers' confidence to continue with milk supply and at the same time have no impact on the consuming public.

For further information or clarification please do not hesitate to contact me at the Queensland Dairyfarmers' Organisation office on (07) 3236 2955.

Yours sincerely,

Wesley S. Levels.

Wesley Judd

President

Queensland Dairyfarmers' Organisation